Stewardship Offertory Program Bulletin Announcements

Weekend Before Direct Mail
We are excited to announce the launch of our parish Stewardship Offertory Program!  Keep an eye on your mailbox this coming week for your packet, which will include information about our parish financials, ministries, and more, along with a commitment card for you to fill out.  Please take some time to review these materials and prayerfully discern what you are able to give - your willingness to respond will help us plan for the year ahead. Thank you in advance for your support.
Weekends in between Direct Mail and In-Pew
By now, you should have received your Stewardship Offertory Program information in the mail.  Please take some time over the next few weeks to review this and consider what your financial commitment could be.  Through this program, we are asking all parishioners to take a look at how they support (Parish Name) financially in a very intentional way.  Set aside some time to think about the ministries you and your family have utilized while being members at (Parish Name) and also what ministries you would like to see (Parish Name) implement into our community.  If you have already returned your commitment card, thank you, if not, please mail it in or bring with you to Mass next weekend.
Weekend Before In-Pew
Next Weekend, Father/Msgr. (Name) will be talking about our Stewardship Offertory Program, he will be highlighting some of our parish ministries and asking for your support and financial commitment to (Parish Name) for the year.  For more information, please review your packet you should have received in the mail a few weeks ago in.  This will be a time to learn more about the important ministries we have in our parish and give you the opportunity to commit to giving.  Thank you for your generous participation.
Commitment Weekend + Beyond
Thank you! Thank you for participating in our Stewardship Offertory Program!  Your commitments will help us plan for the year ahead and help us to grow the ministries here at (Parish Name).  We are inspired by the generosity of so many. Your participation in the life of the parish and your grateful response provides a witness to us all on how to respond as stewards. If you have not had a chance to fill out and return your commitment card, there is still time. Please send in your card to the parish offices or place in the offertory basket.  



Stewardship Offertory Program Prayers of the Faithful

Use Throughout Direct Mail/In-Pew Process
· In gratitude for the generosity of the parishioners of __(CHURCH/PARISH NAME)____ as we discern how we can support all the operations and ministries provided. We Pray…

· We give thanks for the blessings you have bestowed upon us. As we discern our offering to our church/parish, we do so with grateful hearts. May these gifts be used to further your kingdom. We Pray…

· As we come before the Lord with joyful hearts, eager to give back a portion of what you have given us, may our sacrifice be a blessing to others as they have been to us.  We Pray…

· We give in faith, trusting that you will provide for all of our needs. Use this offertory program to further your work and bring hope to those who need it most. We Pray…

· We come before you with humble hearts, offering what we can. May these gifts be pleasing in your sight and used to further your kingdom here at ____(CHURCH/PARISH NAME)_______. We Pray…

· Help us to be good stewards of the resources you have given us.  May our discernment of our offering be a reflection of our commitment to you.  We Pray…

· We pray for generous hearts. Help us to give freely and joyfully, knowing that everything we have is a gift from you. We Pray…
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